
 

 

DAYCARE REGISTRATION FOR THE 2020 – 2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Daycare registration for the 2020 – 2021 school year will be completed on the Mosaik Parent Portail for students who 
are currently enrolled in Kindergarten to Grade 5. Registration will take place from May 29 to June 5, 2020. 

In order to access the on-line registration of your child/ren, please visit https://portailparents.ca/ 

Upon entering the Mosaik Parent Portal, a message will prompt you to register your child/ren for school. 

Please note, this part is obligatory and must be completed in order to register for daycare, even though you have 
already registered with the school in February.  

Click on the Registration button and follow the directions. 

  

Once you have registered to the school, it will prompt you to register for daycare. 

If you will be requiring daycare services for the 2020 -2021 school year, please complete the information requested. 

If you will not be requiring daycare, please click on Do not Register for Daycare. 

IMPORTANT: 
 
If you have a child who will be starting Pre-K or Kindergarten in 2020-2021, you will not be able to register on-line. Kindly 
contact the Daycare Technician of your school. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the on-line registration, please communicate with the BASE Department at 
the head office at 514-483-7200 extension 7541 or 7518. 

Questions pertaining to the school daycare, please contact the daycare technician of the school. 

Kind regards, 

Teresa Federico 
Manager, B.A.S.E Daycare Program - School Organization 
Régisseuse, Service de Garde B.A.S.E. - Organisation Scolaire 
tfederico@emsb.qc.ca 
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